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To whom it may concern,  

Hamun Farzinia has been a part of the Game Scope Crew, during the Game Scope festival 2016 at 

the 25th – 28th of August. Hamun’s main responsibilities were to stand in wherever help was 

needed and to aid the other volunteers at busy times.  

Not only did Hamun succeed in fulfilling any task given to him. He has also demonstrated a great 

will engage with others while also being able to identify what tasks had to be done – before being 

asked to do so.  

Hamun brought a great atmosphere to the festival, with his positive attitude and friendly and 

helpful nature. I have been thoroughly impressed with his ‘can do’ attitude and great spirits no 

matter how busy, stressful or challenging his tasks has been. No matter what constellation of 

teams Hamun is put into he manages to fully become a part of the team and a person from which 

others gain energy and commitment to the work.  

I will not hesitate with working with Hamun again and I strongly encourage anyone to consider 

him as part of any team.  

Best regards,  

Stine Lund  

Phone: 53758280 

Mail: slundslund@gmail.com 


